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Welcome back family and friends of Evergreen Elementary for the 
2019-2020 school year! 

 

Hopefully all of you have had an enjoyable, fun and safe summer!  It 
is now time to get back to providing a positive educational experience 
for each student through powerful partnerships with our students, 
staff, parents, and community.  Our school philosophy is to provide all 
of “our” students with a rich and rewarding education; academically, 
behaviorally, and socially (ALL MEANS ALL)! 
 
The staff at Evergreen has been working hard the first few weeks 
establishing routines and setting high expectations through our school wide PBIS rules, which are: 
BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE KIND, AND BE RESPONSIBLE.  Please continue to help us at 
home by reinforcing positive behavior, providing needed support/space for time to do homework at 
night, providing your child time to read; at least 20 minutes a night and having them work on their 
math facts (addition, subtraction,  
multiplication, and division. 
 
I strongly encourage all parents to get involved in Evergreen; this could be helping in the class, 
joining PTO, being on Site Council, field trips, helping out during fundraisers, etc.  I know that not 
everyone can come to school and volunteer, but I am  
challenging ALL parents to try to select a time and/or event during the school year and volunteer 
your time!!!!!! 
 
Thanks in advance for your continued support in the foundation of your student’s education. 
 
We look forward to meeting and working with each and every Evergreen family.  You are always  
invited to contact us by sending a note, emailing, telephoning, or coming in to our office. 
 
Let’s have a great year at Evergreen, 
David Regal, Principal 
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****DON’T’ FORGET TO LABEL YOUR CHILDREN’S BACKPACKS, COATS ETC.**** 





BELIEVE 

Evergreen Events Calendar 
Stay up to date on happenings and schedules at  

Evergreen by checking out our website:   
www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   

9/3 First day of school 

9/9 First full day for Kindergarten 

9/10   9:15 Bus Safety for Kindergarten 

9/19 5:00 pm OPEN HOUSE 

9/20   PBIS ASSEMBLY 

9/23 to 9/26 Dental Screenings for entire school 

9/24 8:00 am School Pictures 

9/25 to 10/1  BOOK FAIR  

9/26 11:45 SOM Lunch 

9/27 to 10/4 Believe Fundraiser    

  

  

Be Safe  

Be Kind 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Regal’s RED HOT Topics 
 PTO: Evergreen Parent Teacher Organization needs volunteers. If you are interested 

inquire at the office.  We need help planning, organizing, and implementing our yearly 
PTO activities and need all the help we can get to make each event AMAZING!  

 

 JACKETS AND GEAR: PLEASE label all of your student’s belongings 

 

 AFTER SCHOOL PLANS: If your student’s after school plans change, please send a note to 
the office stating: student name, student teacher and a complete explanation of the change. 
Also, if the plans change during the day, please contact the office ASAP and prior to 
1pm……. 

 

 All VISITORS/VOLUNTEERS MUST check in at the office and get a badge before moving about 
the campus.  If you are just walking you child to class prior to the morning bell at 7:40am 
that is okay to do so without checking in at the office. 

 SITE COUNCIL: Evergreen is in need of a few parents to round out Site Council!   

FALL FUNDRAISER 
     

We will be kicking off our fall fundraiser with Believe on Friday, September 27th, 2019. Look for fundraising 
details and order forms to come home with your student on this day.  With your help, we will be raising money 
that will support and benefit our students through much needed PBIS programs, enrichment activity offerings, 
field trips, school improvements, special programs, assemblies and student incentives. Our school would not be 
able to provide many of these programs and activities without the support of the Illinois Valley Community. 



MEET, GREET AND TAKE A TOUR OF YOUR CHILD’S 

SCHOOL 
 

IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN!  WE ARE  

HAVING OUR OPEN HOUSE ON THE 19h OF  

SEPTEMBER FROM 5-7 PM.  WE LOOK  

FORWARD TO SEEING YOU HERE! 

MAKE SURE TO PUT ON 
YOUR BEST CLOTHES AND 
SMILES FOR PICTURE DAY 

ON SEPTEMBER 24TH! 

BOOK FAIR BEGINS SEPTEMBER 25TH 
AND RUNS THROUGH  OCTOBER 1ST.  

WE WILL BE HOLDING IT IN THE  
LIBRARY THIS YEAR!  COME CHECK IT 

OUT, THERE ARE LOTS OF BOOKS 
AND FUN ITEMS TO CHOOSE FROM! 

GOOD NEWS PERMISSION SLIPS ARE NOW AVAIALBE IN 
OUR FRONT OFFICE.  IN ORDER FOR YOUR CHILD TO  
ATTEND GOOD NEWS, THEY  MUST FILL OUT A NEW 
PERMISSION SLIP EACH YEAR.  GOOD NEWS WILL BE 
EVERY FRIDAY AT 12:30 AND STUDENTS WILL RETURN 
TO SCHOOL BEFORE THE END OF THE DAY.  IF YOU SIGN 
YOUR CHILD UP, THEY WILL NEED A NOTE IN WRITING  
EXCUSING THEM FROM GOOD NEWS IF THEY ARE NOT 
ATTENDING ON THAT FRIDAY. 

Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appropri-
ate education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   assis-
tance with the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the Dis-
trict's schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School District    
Special Education Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 

Child Find for Special Education 






